
Dear Div. 2, 3 and 4 Families, February 5, 2018 
 
Our big concert “Ukuleles Unlimited” is fast approaching!  Your child will be performing on Monday, 
February 26th at the Victoria High School Theatre.   
 
For the evening performance, students are to be dropped off at Victoria High School and go directly to the 
Theatre to their assigned seats starting at 6:30 pm.  They MUST be in place by 6:40 pm.  The concert will 
begin at 7:00 pm sharp!   
 

CONCERT DRESS: Students are asked to wear a white shirt (no logos 
please), black pants or skirt with tights and black shoes. 

 
There will be a morning rehearsal on February 26th, 2018 at Vic High for the students participating in 
the evening performance.  The bus will leave Frank Hobbs as soon as students arrive at 8:45 am and 
should be returning to the school at around 11:50 am.  If you are able to chaperone please indicate on the 
ticket form below.   
 
Due to the number of students performing, we are able to offer 2 tickets per student at this time.  
Tickets are by a suggested donation of $5 each. We strongly encourage you to purchase your tickets on 
line. The link in located on the Frank Hobbs School Website. 
 
Thank you for helping us to ensure we have a wonderful concert.  A few tips for audience members: 
 

- Parking in Fernwood can sometimes be tight, so please leave plenty of time in case you need to 
find street parking 

- Seating will be “festival” style – this means “first come, first choice” 
- All students, and therefore all audience members should expect to remain for the entire 

performance – we expect this to be between 8:30-8:45 pm 
- There will not be an intermission – if you must exit to use the facilities, please do so only at a break 

between numbers 
- All electronic devices are to be turned OFF 

 
If you have any questions please contact Jacqueline Czar at jczar@sd61.bc.ca. 
 

∞∞∞∞∞∞∞ - DETACH AND RETURN TO SCHOOL BY MONDAY, FEBRUARY 12th - ∞∞∞∞∞∞∞ 
 

 

STUDENT NAME: _______________________________________________ 
                                       (Please print clearly) 

 
My Child will perform at the Ukuleles Unlimited. YES  No 

 
  

 Paid On-Line        Financially Unable to Pay      I require more than 2 tickets 
 No. of Tickets Purchased 1 or 2               No. of Tickets needed 1 or 2        No. of extra Tickets requested ________ 

                                                                                                                                      
 

If extra tickets should become available, No further donation will be 
necessary, but you may donate at the door if you wish.   

 
 

PLEASE NOTE:  Once your tickets have been purchased, we will send them home with your child. 
 
 

 Yes, I am able to chaperone for the morning rehearsal (on the Bus) on Monday, Feb. 26th, 2018. 
 
Parent Name_________________________________________ e-mail ____________________________________________ 
                                                             (Please print clearly) 

 
Phone ________________________________________________   


